
Dear Residents, 

Now that HHL has a signed Order of Conditions with the Lunenburg Conservation Commission, 

we have scheduled Solitude Lake Management to treat Little Hickory on August 19, 2022 to 

control the growth of nuisance aquatic vegetation and/or algae in accordance with our Lake 

Management Plan. 

Solitude will treat approximately half of Little Hickory on the scheduled day with Captain 

(Liquid Copper Algaecide) and Tribune ( Diquat dibromide) and the following restrictions will 

be in effect: 

Do not use the water for the following purpose(s) until the date noted below. 

Drinking and Cooking 8/23/22 

Boating, Fishing & Swimming 8/20/22 

Watering of Livestock 8/21/22 

Irrigation 8/25/22 

Solitude will return on September 2,2022 to apply Poly Aluminum Chloride (PACL 108). 

Restrictions for that application will be posted. 

Thank you for your continued support as we implement the steps of the approved Lake 

Management Plan. 

Regards, 

Board of Directors 

Hickory Hills Landowners, Inc. 

 

 

 



 

 


